
Letters	to	the	Editor		

	

Letters	to	the	Editor	submitted	to	the	Jewish	News	provide	opportunities	for	

readers	to	bring	awareness	to	issues	and	events	of	interest	to	the	Jewish	community	

and/or	respond	to	an	item	published	in	the	newspaper.	

Published	letters	are	confined	to	opinions	and	comments	on	articles	or	events	and	

must	contain	verified	facts.		Jewish	News	will	not	publish	letters	anonymously.	

Letters	or	opinion	pieces	that	are	political	in	nature	or	content	are	not	accepted.	

Jewish	News	reserves	the	right	to	edit	letters	for	clarity,	content,	and	length	and	to	

not	publish	any	letter.	

Letters	to	the	Editor	should	be	submitted	to	news@ujft.org	email.	Please	put:	Letter	

to	the	Editor	in	the	subject	line.		Letters	may	also	be	mailed	to:		

Letters	to	the	Editor	

Jewish	News	

5000	Corporate	Woods	Drive,	Suite	200	

Virginia	Beach,	VA	23462	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	

	

	

	


